
The Division of Law is interested in procuring a method to efficiently keep track of 
their court case load by automating the calendaring process for 70 users primarily in the Tort 
section.   Using already established electronic rules for filing dates and documents, the method 
will ensure that proper documentation is filed on time, and allows for the automation of 
scheduling and management of court appearances.  To submit a quote, please email 
oag.fiscal@njoag.gov by October 13, 2021 7:30am. 


